Certificate of Biostatistics

6 July 2020

To whom it may concern

Title of Study: No significant association between Dipeptidyl peptidase-4 inhibitors
and adverse outcomes of COVID-19

Chief investigator: Hongliang Li,
Department of Cardiology, Renmin Hospital

Wuhan University, Wuhan, China

This letter is to confirm that I have read the ethics application prepared for this study,
and that in my opinion the statistical methods and techniques mentioned are

appropriate for the research.

Please contact me if you have any queries.

Sincerely,
Jing Chen, Ph.D.
Department of Mathematics and Physics, Wuhan Institute of Technology

Telephone: +86-27-87992089

Fax: +86-27-87905262 E-mial: 19090801 @wit.edu.cn



